

February 16th Town Hall to be Postponed

In light of the volume and nature of communications that have been received by our Township staff and Police Department, the decision has been made, in the interest of protecting the safety of the public and staff, to postpone the Town Hall meeting scheduled for this evening. Based on the nature of these communications and the number of prospective attendees, the Township believes that it cannot reasonably guarantee the safety of the attendees and staff if the scheduled Town Hall were to proceed.

The Township remains committed to rescheduling this Town Hall meeting in a venue and in a format that facilitates an earnest community discussion on this topic. The date and details for the rescheduled meeting will be announced when the investigation by the Somerset County Prosecutor's Office is concluded. The Somerset County Prosecutor's Office is leading the investigation into the incident at the request of Chief Paul Payne with the full cooperation of the Bridgewater Police Department.